
Charlie Smith 

From: 
Sent: 

John Plescow 
Wednesday, March 5, 2025 7:57 AM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
3/5/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 01320-2025 

To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: Protesting the application for water Doc# 20240011 

Please, add to Docket 20240011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Tuesday, March 04, 2025 4:32 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Protesting the application for water Doc# 20240011 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 

C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: topandtobe@comcast.net <topandtobe@comcast.net> 
Sent: Monday, March 3, 2025 4:40 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: topandtobe@comcast.net; 'ROBIN WILSON' <robin wilson@bellsouth.net>; CR13diann@gmail.com 
Subject: Protesting the application for water Doc# 20240011 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, 
especially from unknown senders. 

As a resident living on County Road 13 we are vehemently protesting this application for water. The proposed 
location for the water treatment facility is immediately adjacent to the Deep Creek Conservation area and drains 
south and west directly into the Conservation Area and the St. Johns River. This entire area, including all land at least 
5 miles east of the St. Johns River, is an extremely sensitive portion of the St. Johns River flood plain. 

Any application for a facility such as that proposed in Doc 20240011 should most certainly NOT be considered or 
approved. 

Mike and Beth McQuiston 
216 Rivers Edge Road, S. 
St. Augustine 32092 
(904) 687-1095 
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